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Raymond Janis

November 16, 2021

Supporting the Little Wound School Community through an
Extended Thanksgiving Break

Dear Little Wound School Community,

For nearly two years, we have together navigated the academic, social, and mental health
challenges of a national pandemic. COVID-19 has caused stress and sorrow and, in
conversations with members of our community, it is evident that our greatest need right now is
time to rest and renew.

With this in mind, Little Wound School will be closed the entire week of Thanksgiving, from
Monday, November 22, through Friday, November 26. These days will not be made up later
in the year, and we believe this extended break will create space for our students and staff to
focus on self-care and family.

Our school’s leadership and administration believes this decision improves the wellbeing of our
learning community. We will all return to school on Monday, November 29, stronger and
healthier. Thank you for all you do.

Sincerely,

Charles Cuny, Jr.
Superintendent, Little Wound Schod!



